
May 18, 2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 
As mentioned in the past few Newsletters, we continue to request volunteer support for the final 2 weeks.  All families are expected 

to fulfill the 30 hour minimum requirement and there are many opportunities to meet that requirement.  Remember, it’s a minimum 

– not a maximum – if we don’t require this, then we do need to increase tuition and hire people to do janitorial, supervision, and 

other roles. Please check with the office to see if you have not yet met the requirement. 

 

Ways that you can help: 

• Help clean classrooms/bathrooms for those who are not able to – these last two weeks as well as final clean June 2 

• Field Day (May 31st) 

• Help do inventory in the classrooms (before June 1) 

• Leaf blow the AstroTurf (before June 1) 

• Coordinate Summer “grounds” work at the school 

• Do grounds work – roof/gutter clean, dump run, fix benches, pothole fill & level in parking lot, mow/weed 

• Sell or donate furniture no longer needed 

• Clean out Nursery/Resource Room re-organization project 

 

“Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do not give up. Therefore, as we have 
opportunity, let us do good to all people, especially to those who belong to the family of believers.”    

    Galatians 6:9-10 

 

Auction 2022 is a wrap!  I want to send out an additional THANK YOU and round of applause to the 

Auction Committee and the volunteers who stepped in to help make this a great success.  A special 

shout out to some of our high school students who were “raved about” for being so helpful and 

courteous: DG, LL, JN, HO, HT, CV – we appreciate you! 

Oh, and you wanted to know how much was raised?  Stop by the office and find out… 

 
Vander Pol Retirement Celebrations 

Kathy & Stan have led PCSNW for more than a decade and as they shared in their email earlier this year, they are 

retiring.  Please RSVP for the Dessert evening on June 2nd at 6:30!  We have RSVPs in the office so that we know how 

many people to anticipate, thanks! 

 

We are currently at a little over 50 students who have completed re-enrollment or 

new enrollment paperwork and have paid the registration fee. Our maximum 

capacity is around 80. We have a good start but we don’t mind referrals and 

spreading the word! If a new family comes to the school from your referral, you 

get a $50 credit on your account! 

 

Other Calendar Dates   

✓  May 30th – Memorial Day (no school) 

✓  May 31st – Field Day (help needed!) 

✓  June 1st – Last day of classes, End of the Year Celebrations: PreK-4th (2:30 @ PCSNW) & 5th-12th (6:30 @ Good News Fellowship) 

✓  June 2nd - Vander Pol Retirement Celebration (6:30 @ PCSNW)  

 

End of the Year reminders: 

• Tuition payments are usually spread over 10 months…that means you either pay August 1 to May 1 or September 1 to June 1 – 
check with office as to what amount you may still owe for the remainder of this academic year. 

• Your child(ren)’s enrollment for next year requires you complete re-enrollment forms online and pay the registration fee – 

please take care of this before June so we can plan accordingly! 


